
Notification  April 2020 Road 

 

 

Flagstaff Road Upgrade 
Site Investigation Works 
 

Dear Resident/Business owner 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) is continuing to plan for the widening 

of Flagstaff Road, Darlington. 

We have received valuable feedback from community and business owners from the surveys and 

information sessions held last year. This feedback has been provided to our engineering and design 

consultants for consideration as the preferred concept is developed. 

Investigation works to inform the development of a design will commence in May, including: 

 Location of underground services. 

 Geotechnical drilling, and  

 Flora and fauna assessments along the road corridor. 

If access is required to any properties for these investigations, we will contact the residents or business 

owners and property owners to discuss the nature of the investigative works that are planned and to 

obtain permission prior to investigations commencing. 

Once these investigations have been completed and a preferred concept design has been determined, 

we will come back to you and the community to provide information about the outcomes of the study 

and the preferred design.  

If you wish to get in touch with us with any concerns or questions please call 1300 794 880, email us at 

dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or visit our web page: 

https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/flagstaff_road_planning_study. 

 

Kind regards, 

Community Relations and Stakeholder Engagement Team 

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

 

mailto:dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au

